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Ronald L. Barrett 
Isaac M. Boutwell 
Charles E. Carroll 

Milton Cross 
James M. Edgerton Sr 

Joseph S. Finney 
Max W. Foster 

Bradford Freeman 
James A. Hall 

James W. Harris 
Richard E. Hunt 

Alexander Jefferson 
Wayne Keltner 

Russell E. Kimball 
Tony A. Middleton 
Walter R. Mitchell 

Olan L. Morris 
Leonard D. Neuman 

Leonard D. Sisk 
Thomas M. Skeeters 

             Commanders Corner                                  
  From the desk of the Commander Hardin Post 113  

Dear Legionnaires and Family Members, 

We had a great month. The car show/vendors event was a huge hit. We hope to keep those 

going. Please come out and enjoy yourselves at our 4th of July Party. We were able to pur-

chase 5 new rifles for the Honor Guard, thanks to our past pistol raffles.  See the Facebook 

page, or website for further details. www.hardinpost113.com and hardinpost113 on Face-

book. 

We are still in need of a service officer. If you are interested, please contact the legion at 270

-737-9949, or email the commander at cdr_hardinpost113@comcast.net. We also have an 

opening for a cook and  kitchen register operator. Please contact management for the kitchen 

positions at the above number. If you would like to volunteer for bingo or the Honor Guard 

contact the above number. We always need volunteers. Even if you can spare one day a 

quarter, it would help. 

Please keep doing buddy checks. Make sure to read the calendar and follow us on Facebook. 

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY 

Brian Knoch 

Commander 

     THE AMERICAN LEGION HARDIN POST 113 

Legion Family Devotion     
The key to embracing our spiritual summer, no matter what time of year it is to remember to seize the joy of the season. This is a time 

to feel the heavenly warmth on our face and revel in the beauty that surrounds us. Relax, have fun, celebrate, and abide in gratitude 

for the blessings that surround us all. Fall and winter will come, but don’t let thoughts of the unknown rob you of the joy of the mo-

ment. Summer is a season known for cultivating and bearing good fruit. There is nothing like a tomato fresh off the vine, it is like a 

taste of heaven on earth.  Our spiritual fruit of love, joy, peace, forbearance, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-

control must also be cultivated and ripened. There is one sure way to do this, and that is to remember who our spiritual gardener is. “I 

am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me you can do noth-

ing.” (John 15:5) The seasons may change, but our good and loving Father does not.  Let’s celebrate our summers, both the natural 

and the spiritual, and embrace every story being written, because God’s hand is in each one. Lord, thank you for the gift of summer. 

Thank you for ice cream cones, backyard barbecues, and sun-drenched memories. May we seize each moment of joy and remember 

that you are the true cultivator of our harvest and author of our stories. Amen.  

Please pray for those in need in our Legion Family: Darlene Probus, Bob Craig, Jerry Watkins, Harry Braxton, John Crow, Lenny 

Hart, Mark Kennedy, Mark Post, Alegra Barrett, Misty Corbitt, Tony Satterfield, Glen Walters, Kim Walters, Doug Adams, Russell 

Tucker, Peter Edmunds, Harry Braxton Jr.    

Please contact Post 113 Chaplain James Borg for prayer needs and blessings.  502-509-1615 Please contact Post 113 

Chaplain James Borg for prayer needs and blessings 502-509-1615 or post113chaplain@windstream.net  
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American Legion  Hardin Post 113                          
 2022–2023 Officers 
Commander, Brian Knoch 
brianknoch.post113@gmail.com 
1st Vice Cdr, Robert Schaefer                          
2d Vice Cdr, Gary Brewer 
Adjutant, VACANT 
Adjutantpost113@comcast.net 
Finance Officer, Joe Garrett 
Chaplain, James Borg:                                    
502-509-1615 Send an email to:                 
post113chaplain@windstream.net           
Sgt-At-Arms, Andrew Chitty  
Asst Sgt-At-Arms, Randy Cote 
Publicity Officer, Samantha Daniels 
alpublicity113@yahoo.com 
SAL Cdr, JD Roberts                                   
SAL Adjutant: sqdn113@comcast.net 
ALR Director, Erin Fulkerson                  
President Auxiliary, Linda Brewer        
lsbconway@hardinpost113.com                             
Honor Guard Cdr, Bob Craig                     
robertcraig422@outlook.com              
Manager, Post 113, Treva Schaefer,           
Asst Manager Stephen Stewart 
Manager_post_113@comcast.net              
Marketing Manager, Renee Chandler       
Thelegionvenue113@gmail.com 

 

 

Consider being a part of something bigger.                     

Perform funeral honors and ceremonies honoring     

Veterans and their families! 

All members of the legion families are eligible!  

   Contact:  Honor Guard Director, Bob Craig                                              
    

The American Legion Hardin Post 113 is looking for a    

motivated individual that wants to help their fellow veter-

ans!! Is that you? Reach out to the post and see how you can 

help! 

Service Officer -   FREE Personal assistance to veterans and 

their families navigating their government veterans benefits both 

legal and medical   

Hello Riders and Legion family! June seemed relatively low key with the heat that rolled in on us.  We had 2 

booths at the Hodgenville BBQ and Bikes for pull tabs. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped and enjoyed 

the sun and festivities. We set flags up at the Legion for Memorial Day and  June 4th events as well as Flag Day 

and I appreciate Larry and Tom for their assistance in seeing that through. We also had a Ride meeting and put 

out a schedule through early October. There are open dates available if any riders want to plan a ride. Reach out 

to Lil Bob with the trip specifics.  

Father’s Day came around and some fabulous Dads I know joined in for a Father’s Day ride to the Overlook res-

taurant in Leavenworth, IN. It was a terrific day for some wind therapy and the ride along the river coming home 

is always beautiful. I hope all you great Dads had a terrific day. The ice cream ride was a huge hit so more of 

those to follow to hep us keep cool. We ended our month with a ride supporting the Army Emergency Relief 

(AER) fund with 1st TSC.  

Ride safe! 

Erin Fulkerson 

Director, ALR Post 113  

                  American Legion Riders                    
From the Saddle Bags of Hardin Post 113 ALR  Director                 

                          KICKSTANDS UP 

AUGUST IMPORTANT DATES 
4th 1800 Aux Eboard Meeting / 1900 General Members Meeting 

11th 1900 SAL General Meeting / 1900 Aux General Meeting 

16th 1800 ALR Eboard Meeting  

18th 1900 40 & 8 Meeting 

23rd 1800 Legion Eboard Meeting 

25th ALR General Meeting 

mailto:Cdr_hardinpost113@comcast.net
mailto:Adjutantpost113@comcast.net
mailto:post113chaplain@windstream.net
mailto:Publicity113@outlook.com
mailto:mwkennedy88@yahoo.com
mailto:Manager_post_113@comcast.net
mailto:thelegionvenue113@gmail.com
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GARYOKE IN THE LOUNGE! 

Starts @ 7PM see calendar for dates 

 

Wednesdays @7PM   

Pictionary in the lounge! 

Tuesdays @ 7PM 

                Trivia in the Lounge,  

bring your brains!!! 

 

WHATS HAPPENING AT YOUR POST? 

Line Dance Lessons                          
Open to the Public  

 Mondays only starting at 6pm.  Levels of 

dance range from beginner to intermediate. 

Cost is only $5.00                                      

for a fun filled evening! 

With this article I begin my year as President.  Thank you so much for allowing me to become a 
part of the Auxiliary leadership.  I’m very excited about my role and will try not to disappoint. 
Please let me or a member of the board know of your suggestions for fundraisers and activities.  
All ideas are welcome and who knows, yours might be a winner!     
The June Department Convention, which was held at the Crowne Plaza in Louisville, was a suc-
cess.  The trophies and certificates that was presented to Unit 113 will be on display at our July 
general meeting. 
Volunteers will be needed for the July 4th celebration which will soon be upon us.  Auxiliary will 
have a few games for small tykes to try their luck at winning a prize.  Also, a cake walk will be held 
as a fundraiser.  So, please put on your baking hats as lots of cakes and goodies will be needed 
to make it successful!  There will be food on site and lots of other activities.  
Don’t forget to check the calendar and event pages for upcoming events.  Hoping to see everyone 
out having fun on July 4th. 
Remember to support and pray for our members in need and volunteer whenever you can. 
Linda Brewer, 
President, Unit 113  

             Auxiliary Unit 113  
  From the desk of the President Auxiliary Unit 113
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

31 
1200 Bingo 

    1 
1700 Bingo 

2 

 

3 
1200 Bingo 
 

4 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

5 
1830 NAPA LN 
1900 Trivia 

6 
1700 APA LN 
1700 Tab O Rama 
1900 Pictionary 

7 
1800 Aux X Mtg 
1900 General                
Members Meeting 

8 
1700 Bingo 
 

9 
0800 Breakfast/ EARLYBIRD 
MEMBERSHIP 
1900 Garyoke! 

10 

1200 Bingo 
1500 NASCAR  
Quaker 400 

 

11 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

12 
1800 NAPA LN 

1900 Trivia 

13 
1700 APA LN 
1700 Tab O Rama 
1900 Pictionary 

14 
1900 SAL Gen Mtg 
1900 AUX Gen Mtg 

15 
1700 Bingo 
1900 Garyoke!! 

16 

 

17 
1200 Bingo 
 

18 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 
 

19 
1800 ALR  X Mtg 
1830 NAPA LN 

1900 Trivia 

20 
1700 APA LN 
1700 Tab O Rama 
1900 Pictionary 

21 
1900 ALR Gen M 
1900 40 & 8 

22 
1700 Bingo 
 

23 
1900 Garyoke!! 

24 
1200 Bingo 

 

25 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

26 
1830 NAPA LN 
1800 AL X Mtg 

1900 Trivia 

27 
1700 APA LN 
1700 Tab O Rama 
1900 Pictionary 

28 
1900 ALR Mtg 

29 
1700 Bingo 

30 

POST HOURS: Mon - closed, Tues-Thurs. 4 pm-11pm,   Fri. 4pm-12am & Sat 2 pm-12am,  Sun. 1pm-7 pm.  
   Monthly Breakfast 2d Sat 8am     KITCHEN HOURS:  Posted to Website 
SERVICE OFFICER HOURS :  Currently Looking for a SERVICE OFFICER! 

Legion Families on Facebook:  American Legion Hardin Post 113 /  American Legion Riders Post 113 /                        

Hardin Unit 113 American Legion Auxiliary /  Hardin County Sons of the American Legion Squadron 113   

JULY 2022 

Phone: 270-737-9949 
Fax:  270-765-6347 
www.hardinpost113.com 

American Legion Hardin Post 113   
P.O. Box 147                                   
Elizabethtown, KY 42702 

 
CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

July 2022 

  All schedules are subject to change.   

EARLY BIRD MEMBERSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Join us this Saturday July 9th at our monthly breakfast 

to renew for 2023 for 10.00 off!  

July 30th we will have a membership appreciation dance, 

with food, drinks and our very own Gary as DJ. This 

dance is free for those with their 2023 membership, $5.00 

for 2022 members, and $10.00 for non members and 

guests!  

~Sam~ 

1900
Early Bird Membership Dance


